
Pray for our Missionaries  

NOTEWORTHY >> 

WELCOME TO TODAY’S SERVICE 
February 26, 2017 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

M 

Jim & Diane Adamson—CFC—Ghana, Africa  
Jared Bontrager—CFC—Ghana, Africa  
Lexi Yoder—Fairplay Thrift Stores, SC 
Jim, Ellen & Kendal Eigsti—Gospel Echoes—US  
Kevin & Mary Alice Mast—New Horizons—CO  
Anna Miller—We Care—AL  

      Wednesday, March 1 
Singles Awareness Day—Movie Night in PJ’s in Youth Room @ 6:30  

Thursday, March 9—Ladies only 
Jenny Schwartz Bridal Tupperware Shower at Gina’s @ 6:30 PM    

Attn. Ladies who signed up for Retreat:  Please meet in the  

fellowship hall immediately following the service today for a brief 

meeting & to sign up for a food slip.  Also, look for a pink paper in 

your mailbox with some final information about the Retreat.  

 

Voting results from the Activities Review Meeting:  Mission Board 

Member is Dave Chupp & the 2017 budget was approved by 98%. 

 

A note from Arline Bontrager…”I want to thank you for your prayers, 

thoughts, flowers from my Griner Family, flowers from my SS Class 

(people came to my door just to see my beautiful flowers!), visits, 

emails, and texts, etc. during my knee surgery and recovery.  I 

praise God for His faithfulness to me and holding me during all of 

this experience.  I thank God for all the love you have shown to me 

during this time.  My love to all of you.” 

 

Please email announcements for the bulletin or any information  for 

the church secretary to secretary@grinerchurch.com 

 

Thelma King’s phone number has changed to 574-612-9001 

 

All ladies are invited to a Tupperware Party to bless Jenny Schwartz 

and her upcoming marriage.  March 9th at 6:30 PM at Gina Miller’s 

house.  Please RSVP to Gina (574-238-2934) 

 

March is Griner’s month to serve at the Middlebury Food Pantry.   

Please sign up with Maudeen Chupp if you are able to help. 

 

The Clinton Christian Senior Class is having a Haystack Fundraiser on 

March 16, from 4-7 PM.  They will be live streaming March Madness 

on the large screen for meal-time entertainment.   

 

The Safe Haven Youth is having a Haystack Fundraiser on March 

31st to raise funds for a mission trip to Chicago to minister to the 

homeless.  The supper will be in the fellowship hall, with carryout 

available.  Exact times to be announced.   For more information 

contact Dean & Ida Fern Miller. 

28—Buddy & Ruby Beiler 
28—Ellen Eigsti (29th) 
3—Jeremiah Kemp 

3—Kim Beachy 
4—Lincoln Miller 
 

Coffee time is from 8—9:55 am  

Welcome at 9:00 am  

Sunday School begins at 9:05 am  
Senior Men—Room 1  

Senior Women—Room 3  

Adults—Individual classes  
Today’s lesson: Luke 21:25-38 

Next Sunday’s lesson: Acts 13:4-12, 42-52 

Worship begins at 9:55 am 
Giving of Tithes, Sharing & Testimonies  

Worship led by Dustin Miller 

Message by Pastor Dewayne 

“Authentic Apostleship—2 Corinthians 11” 

 

 

 No Evening Service 
 

 

Our nursery is staffed & willing to care for your children: 

During Sunday School—Infant through age 1  

During Worship & Service—Infant through age 2 

 

 

  

 

THIS WEEK AT GRINER: Feb 27—March 4  >> 

T W 
Care Groups 
In homes 
Youth 
S.A.D.—Youth Room—6:30 

Pastor Robert’s day off 

 

  

T F 
 Joint Prayer Mtg 

Sanctuary—8 pm 
Men’s Prayer Mtg 
Sanctuary— 8 pm  
Women’s Prayer Mtg 
Room 3—9:30 pm 

S 

UPCOMING EVENTS AT A GLANCE
March 9  Tupperware Shower for Jenny Schwartz 

March 10-11 Ladies Retreat  

March  31 Safe Haven Youth Haystack Supper fundraiser 

May 7 PM Communion 

May 14 AM Eduard & Christine Klassen 

>> 

OUR SMALL GROUPS 
We love small groups.  Take a break from the 
busy demands of life with a  group... share, laugh, 
serve together, & understand the Bible and how it 
applies to your life.  Contact one of our Pastors to 
get placed into a group or for more information. 

YOUTH 

>> 

Meet on Thursday evenings.   
For more information contact   

  Deryl & Amy Schwartz at 260-849-0856  
For individuals 25 years and older 

 


